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IN THE MIDDLE OF
YOUR RADIO DIAL

November 15, 1961

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
1755 So. Vallejo St.
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Maurice:
Thanks for your reception report of November 6th.
It is gratifying to know that we have a signal so far
away as Denver, Colorado, and that we have at least
one listener in your locality.
We certainly appreciate hearing from you, and hope
that you will continue to listen our early morning
programs,

Yours very truly,
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I. T, Cohen’ 2/
Co-owner =
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RADIO 1S OUR ONLY BUSINESS
Locally Owned and Managed by |. T. Cohen and Norman L. Posen



